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Mrs CRoberts

This 1s a world heritage site, if damaged by any means foreseen or unforeseen it is lost
forever.

In the current economic climate with raging petrol prices and an aim for net zero, we
should be looking at avoiding any further road schemes. THere may be routes further
away but damage to open countryside, farms and villages should be avoided at all costs.
Now is not the time to be building yet more roads. What is required is a good system of
public transport based around railways.

I urge you to ensure that this site is preserved for the future and any schemes consider the
full impact of emissions resulting from possibly more cars. In the event of petrol
escalating further in price it may well mean that fewer cars will be on the roads giving still
less need for large road projects.





